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Tuesday 17th March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,
Due to sickness and self-isolating our staffing levels have reduced to the point that we can no longer stay open to pupils.  There are no confirmed cases of Covid-19 in school but following the advice from Cumbria County Council and Public Health England many staff and children are self-isolating. This has given us no other option but to close the school from 8.15 tomorrow morning until after the Easter Break.
We will let you know during the Easter break if we are in a position to re-open after the Easter break. In order to support your child during the school closure we will add links to our website for children to access learning activities. Staff who are not self-isolating will create and upload activities and links.
Thank you for your understanding and patience as we take these difficult decisions in order to keep everyone as safe and well as possible.

Yours sincerely

Miss G Stevens
Acting Assistant Headteacher
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